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The Crow Report. 

In regard to the Crow! Report, Mr. Frank 

L. Eurns writes: “Thte titl’e of the report 

will probably be ‘The American Crow with 

Special Refserence to its Nest and Eggs.’ The 

data most desired at present are notes on 
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such subj’ects as number osf days constructing 
the nest; time from completion of thse nest to 
depositing the first egg; length of timle de- 
positing full clutch; time of incubation; of 
the young in the nsest. Much of the ma- 
t’erial on band relating to th’e maximum, 
minimum and average m’easurements of ‘eggs; 
variation; ‘early sets; late sets; seco’nd sets ; 
number in a set, etc., has been tabulated and 
rrearly a thousand kggs have been examined.” 
Further information on any of the above 
points will be gladly rmeceiv.ed and should be 
address,ed to Mr. Frank L. Burns, Berwyn, 
Pa. The report will doubtless appear soon 
after the spring notes are in and full credit 
will be given to teach co’ntributor. 

The Warbler Report. 

Work on the warbl’er notes is slowly pro- 
gressing. Th’e mass of notes on hand makes 
the preliminary work of careful classification 
SICW. Eut the notes are of a high charactfer 
and pro~mise so8mIe very imeresting deve!op- 
metits. Ther’e is still need of careful notes 
from the South and West particularly. Any 
additional not’es on nests, nesting, and d’e- 
scriptions of eggs, and migrations, will be a 
welcom,e addition.-LuNDs JONES, Oberlin, 
Ohio. 


